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19th November 2019 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year, Reception will be performing a traditional Christmas nativity on the following dates and 
times:  
 
Monday 9th

 December- 9.15am: Dress rehearsal for grandparents and parents/carers with  
 children under 3 

Monday 9th
 December - 2.00pm   

Tuesday 10th December- 9.15am 
 
Tickets will be available on the basis of two per family. We shall try to accommodate your requested 
time and date however we cannot guarantee this. Please return the slip below in order to receive 
your tickets.  
 
We are requesting that you do not bring babies or toddlers to the actual performances so that both 
the children and the audience can achieve maximum enjoyment from these particular performances. 
The performance on Monday 9th

 December at 9.15am is intended to welcome parents with their 
babies and toddlers under three as well as accommodating any Grandparents that wish to see the 
production. 
 
Please identify on the slip below whether you give permission for your child to be photographed by 
other parents/carers during the performance. Photos will only be allowed to be taken throughout the 
performance if we receive permission for this to happen from all parents/carers for all children in the 
performance. If not, we will create a photo opportunity for those parents/carers who do give 
permission at the end of each performance.  
 
PLEASE – to avoid upset and embarrassment – keep to these times and conditions. We do not want 
to turn away anyone at the door, but we have to do our best to be fair and consistent to everyone 
and cannot make any special allowances particularly if it breaches fire safety parameters.  
 
Tickets must be requested, via the slip below, by Friday 29th November. We can then allocate any 
remaining tickets on a first come basis during week commencing 2rd December.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation, and I hope you enjoy our Christmas nativity.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss R Kohli  
 
Executive Headteacher 
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Reception- Christmas Nativity 
 
 

Name of Child: __________________________      Class: ___________________ 
 

 
Please could I have the following number of tickets for the following performances: 
 

Date  Time Number of tickets 
required… 

Name(s) of people attending 

Monday 9th
 December  

Dress Rehearsal for 
grandparents and 

parents/carers with children 
under 3 

 
 

9.15am 

  

 

Date  Time Number of tickets 
required (1 or 2)… 

Name(s) of people attending 

Monday 9th December 2.00pm   
Tuesday 10th December 9.15am   

 
 
      I give permission for my child to be photographed during the performance.  
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